
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 13th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In a few weeks’ time it is European Languages Day which aims to promote awareness about 

learning languages and their heritage.  At Norwood Primary School, we have pupils representing 

over eleven different languages and this year I would like to raise the profile of learning a 

language and celebrate the diversity in our school community.  

 

On Monday 26th September, pupils and staff are invited to come to school in an outfit which 

reflects the flag of a European country of their choice.  There is no cost for this.   

In addition to this, pupils will take part in various activities to further raise the profile of languages.  

 

All outfits worn must be modest – no crop tops, no heels and no sandals.  Makeup and jewellery 

are not acceptable.  

 

 

Any questions, please ask.  

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                        Mrs D Reynolds 

MFL Lead                                    Head Teacher 

 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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